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COVID-19 NC 7
INFORMATION

WEBCAST — GETTING STARTED WITH THE FEDERAL
COVID-19 UNINSURED PROGRAM PORTAL
Today, Thursday, April 30, 2020, 2 — 3 p.m.

The federal Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has launched the Health
Resources & Services Administration (HRSA) COVID-19 Uninsured Program Portal .
Healthcare providers and hospitals can use the portal to electronically request
reimbursement for claims associated with COVID-19 testing and treatment of uninsured
patients retroactive to Feb. 4, 2020.

These relief funds are provided as part of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic
Security (CARES) Act and the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA).

Providers must register to use the portal. Reimbursements can be requested using the
portal beginning May 6, 2020.

HRSA will offer a live webcast today on the COVID-19 Uninsured Program and how to use

the portal.
REGISTER FOR TODAY’S WEBCAST
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STAY CONNECTED
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https://coviduninsuredclaim.linkhealth.com/
https://coviduninsuredclaim.linkhealth.com/get-started.html
https://coviduninsuredclaim.linkhealth.com/static/Webcast_HRSA COVID-19 Uninsured Program.pdf
https://webex.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1311764&tp_key=53534b3887
https://www.facebook.com/VayaHealth/
https://twitter.com/VayaHealth
https://www.linkedin.com/company/vaya-health

